From: Kildahl, Linda J. (ECY)

To: "Wade Krieger"; Dumitrescu, Tamara (ECY)
Subject: RE: RMP reporting
Date: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 5:21:14 PM

Thanks Wade, for the follow up. | will share your recommendations with the team.

Thanks also for participating today. We will get the video recording posted as soon we can. The
slides and meeting summary may take a couple of weeks.

-Linda

-Linda

From: Wade Krieger <Wade.Krieger@albertsons.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 1:44 PM

To: Dumitrescu, Tamara (ECY) <tdum461@ECY.WA.GOV>; Kildahl, Linda J. (ECY)
<LKIL461@ECY.WA.GOV>

Subject: RMP reporting

Thanks for the presentation today.

Just a comment on the 5 day reporting requirement.

15 days would be more realistic given technician paperwork, back office staff and system entry.
Then compile data to report.

Small systems — although no annual fees, might be better to include in the annual reporting:
Many tracking systems will upload all repair data and not exclude based on system size
| know you guys will want to know repairs for everything

Thanks

Wade
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